
Archdiocese of Westminster  London Borough of Haringey 

St Ann’s Road, London, London N15 6ND   Tel: 020 8800 2771   Fax: 020 8802 7156 

Email address: stignatiusprimary.school@haringey.gov.uk   
 

 
9th October 2014 

  

Dear Parents/Carers, 

 

RE:  BREAKFAST CLUB 

 

We are hoping to start a Breakfast Club after the half term break. 

 

The club will run from 8.10a.m to 8.45a.m and will provide breakfast. 

 

The cost will be £1.50 per day (£7.50 per week).  Money must be placed in a sealed envelope, clearly marked 

with the child’s name and class and handed to the member of staff on duty.     

 

Payments must be made in advance, the school will be unable to refund payments for children who miss the 

Breakfast Club because of lateness. 

 

If you wish your child or children to attend please complete the slip below and return it to your child’s  

class teacher by Wednesday 15th October 2014. 

 

Please note places will be limited therefore it is important that you return your reply slips promptly. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

 

Mr.  C. Bonner   

HEADTEACHER 

_________________________________________________________________________________

______ 

 

ST. IGNATIUS BREAKFAST CLUB:   

 

Name of 

Child:_______________________________________________________Class:________________   

 

I wish my child to attend Breakfast Club and I agree to take up a place  and to pay £1.50 per day for the child 

listed above 

  

Parents signature:__________________________________________ 

 

Name (In Capitals):_________________________________________ 

 

Relationship to Child: _______________________________________ 

 

Mobile Number:  ___________________________________________ 

 


